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Ms. Lynn A.S. Araki-Reg./ '  
Budget Director, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 
Honorable Riki Hokama 
Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

oJJ 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2018 BUDGET (PR-9)(BF-1) 

In response to your correspondence of April 17, 2017, requesting the Department's 
assistance in identifying County-owned canoe hales, including the location, size, which 
organizations uses it, whether the hale is leased, and to whom it is leased, the Department 
offers the following comments: 

Hawaiian Kamali'i, Inc. leases a portion of Hoaloha Park, Kahului, Maui consisting 
of approximately 8,400 square feet for two canoe hales (4,200 square feet for each area). 
The two hales are used by Hawaiian Canoe Club and Na Kai Ewalu Canoe Club; 

The department also manages other park land with canoe hales not owned by 
the County of Maui as follows. 

1) Lae Ula 0 Kai leases a portion of Kanaha Beach Park, Kahului, Maui consisting 
of approximately 6,470 square feet. The Lessee constructed its Halau Wa'a 
on the leased site with an area comprising of 3,174 square feet. 
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2) The three canoe hales located at Hanakao'o Beach Park are not owned by the 
County. Lahaina, Napili, and Kanaha Canoe Clubs currently have separate 
permits with our department to occupy a portion of the park. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Ext. 7385. 

,Sincerely,  

KA'ALA BUENCONSEJO 
Director of Parks and Recreation 

KB: RT:lms 

Brianne Savage, Deputy Director 
Roxanne Teshima, Grants Coordinator 
Kaeo Ah Sau, Chief of Recreation 


